OFFICE OF THE UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR

Tel No. (043) 980-0385 local 1933 Email: <u>bsu.registrar@gmail.com</u>

August 17, 2020

PROF. ROGELIO A. ANTENOR

OIC-VP for Academic Affairs

Dear Sir:

Greetings!

I have the honor to report to your good office that as a result of the VPAA Memorandum No. 1A, S. 2020 relative to the priority admission to poor but deserving applicants for First Semester Academic Year 2020-2021, a total of 12, 729 undergraduate and graduate students whose annual household income does not exceed P144,360.00 is already enrolled, representing 24.33% of the 52,313 total number of enrollees.

Very truly yours,

MRS. BENILDA A. DEL ROSARIO

University Registrar

Checked and Verified by:

Prof. ROGELIO A. ANTENOR

OIC - Vice President for Academic Affairs